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Reply-To: Graham Dickson <gwd.son@googlemail.com>
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello SBAC,
My name is Graham Dickson and I live in Shore Acres.
Thank you very much for all of the hard work put into the school project. I am writing as I strongly encourage you to
choose Concept E as the proposal to push forward during your meeting this week. I will spare you with a long list of
bullet points that you are already aware of, but I am one of many who believe Concept E is the obvious choice.

Thank you for your time,
Graham
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